
 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF RYE BUDGET COMMITTEE 

PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 
The Town of Rye Budget Committee will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, January 17, 

2023 at 6:30 p.m. in the Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, to consider the 2023 Town 

Operating Budget including Warrant Articles. 

 

Town of Rye Budget Committee 
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